MARK R. WARNER
VIRGINIA

UNITED STATES SENATE
WASHINGTON, D.C.

April 12,2023

Dear Friends,

I am pleased to extend warm greetings to all who are gathered for the 6 Annual
City of Alexandria Interfaith Ramadan Iftar hosted by Islamic Relief USA.

This event provides such a special opportunity for the Muslim community to
celebrate today's breaking of the fast with Alexandria residents of different faiths. The
message of Ramadan is a strong one, as Muslims around the world take this month to
renew their spiritual commitment through fasting and acts of service. Your neighbors
have benefitted from your charitable works this month and throughout the year as
Islamic Relief USA and the other social service organizations present focus on ending
poverty, hunger, and suffering. Please know that your fellow Virginians recognize your
contributions to the Commonwealth and all that you do to make our communities
stronger.

I send my best wishes for an evening of celebration and friendship.
Ramadan Mubarak!

Sincerely,

ok £ Moer

MARK R. WARNER
United States Senator



